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Flower Guild budget for 2024 was $1,000. We used all our budget for Sundays that do not 
have a donor, for supplies (oasis, tape, etc.) and towards the closet renovation in the East 
Narthex. 
 
A donation of $85 for flowers in “honor of”, “thanksgiving for”, or “memory of” provides 
flowers for the altar and then flowers for the CARE team vases.  
 
The Flower Guild works in teams. One person is assigned to arrange flowers for Sunday and 
the other person takes the flowers down from the altar and makes vases of flowers for the 
CARE team to take to parishioners.  
 
We currently have 10 members and have a few more joining us this year. We are excited to 
add new talent. We are fortunate to have such a hardworking, talented group to create 
arrangements at a fraction of the cost that it would be from a florist.  
 
We have fresh flowers on all Sundays with the exception of Advent and Lent. 
   
This is a wonderful behind the scenes ministry. Anyone interested in joining the flower guild 
team in either job or both, please contact the office at 662-842-4386. 
 


